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The Philosophy of Play Jul 30 2022 Play is a vital component of the social
life and well-being of both children and adults. This book examines the
concept of play and considers a variety of the related philosophical issues.
It also includes meta-analyses from a range of philosophers and theorists,
as well as an exploration of some key applied ethical considerations. The
main objective of The Philosophy of Play is to provide a richer
understanding of the concept and nature of play and its relation to human
life and values, and to build disciplinary and paradigmatic bridges between
scholars of philosophy and scholars of play. Including specific chapters
dedicated to children and play, and exploring the work of key thinkers such
as Plato, Sartre, Wittgenstein, Gadamer, Deleuze and Nietzsche, this book is
invaluable reading for any advanced student, researcher or practitioner with
an interest in education, playwork, leisure studies, applied ethics or the
philosophy of sport.
An Introduction to Game Studies Jun 28 2022 An Introduction to Game Studies
is the first introductory textbook for students of game studies. It provides
a conceptual overview of the cultural, social and economic significance of
computer and video games and traces the history of game culture and the

emergence of game studies as a field of research. Key concepts and theories
are illustrated with discussion of games taken from different historical
phases of game culture. Progressing from the simple, yet engaging gameplay
of Pong and text-based adventure games to the complex virtual worlds of
contemporary online games, the book guides students towards analytical
appreciation and critical engagement with gaming and game studies. Students
will learn to: - Understand and analyse different aspects of phenomena we
recognise as 'game' and play' - Identify the key developments in digital
game design through discussion of action in games of the 1970s, fiction and
adventure in games of the 1980s, three-dimensionality in games of the 1990s,
and social aspects of gameplay in contemporary online games - Understand
games as dynamic systems of meaning-making - Interpret the context of games
as 'culture' and subculture - Analyse the relationship between technology
and interactivity and between 'game' and 'reality' - Situate games within
the context of digital culture and the information society With further
reading suggestions, images, exercises, online resources and a whole chapter
devoted to preparing students to do their own game studies project, An
Introduction to Game Studies is the complete toolkit for all students
pursuing the study of games. The companion website at
www.sagepub.co.uk/mayra contains slides and assignments that are suitable
for self-study as well as for classroom use. Students will also benefit from
online resources at www.gamestudiesbook.net, which will be regularly blogged
and updated by the author. Professor Frans Mäyrä is a Professor of Games
Studies and Digital Culture at the Hypermedia Laboratory in the University
of Tampere, Finland.
The Study of Games Sep 19 2021 The authors, Elliott Morton Avedon and Brian
Sutton-Smith are recognized authorities on the study of games. Elliott
Morton Avedon was born on 28 April 1930 in Florida. He is the author of
"Therapeutic Recreation Service: An Applied Behavioural Approach." Brian
Sutton-Smith was born in Wellington, New Zealand in 1924. His academic
career is focused on children's games, adult games, children's play,
children's drama, films and narratives, as well as children's gender issues
and sibling position. Brian Sutton-Smith is the author of some 50 books, the
most recent of which is The Ambiguity of Play, and some 350 scholarly
articles. He has been the President of The Anthropological Association for
the Study of Play and of The American Psychological Association, Division
g10 (Psychology and the Arts). As a founder of the Children's Folklore
Society he has received a Lifetime Achievement Award from the American
Folklore Society.
Temptation in the Archives Jul 26 2019 Temptation in the Archives is a
collection of essays by Lisa Jardine, that takes readers on a journey
through the Dutch Golden Age. Through the study of such key figures as Sir
Constantjin Huygens, a Dutch polymath and diplomat, we begin to see the
Anglo-Dutch cultural connections that formed during this period against the
backdrop of unfolding political events in England.Temptation in the Archives
paints a picture of a unique relationship between the Netherlands and
England in the 17th century forged through a shared experience – and reveals
the lessons we can learn from it today.
Agape Agape Jan 30 2020 William Gaddis published four novels during his
lifetime, immense and complex books that helped inaugurate a new movement in

American letters. Now comes his final work of fiction, a subtle,
concentrated culmination of his art and ideas. For more than fifty years
Gaddis collected notes for a book about the mechanization of the arts, told
by way of a social history of the player piano in America. In the years
before his death in 1998, he distilled the whole mass into a fiction, a
dramatic monologue by an elderly man with a terminal illness. Continuing
Gaddis's career-long reflection on those aspects of corporate technological
culture that are uniquely destructive of the arts, Agape Agape is a stunning
achievement from one of the indisputable masters of postwar American
fiction.
Play Matters Aug 19 2021 Why play is a productive, expressive way of being
human, a form of understanding, and a fundamental part of our well-being.
What do we think about when we think about play? A pastime? Games? Childish
activities? The opposite of work? Think again: If we are happy and well
rested, we may approach even our daily tasks in a playful way, taking the
attitude of play without the activity of play. So what, then, is play? In
Play Matters, Miguel Sicart argues that to play is to be in the world;
playing is a form of understanding what surrounds us and a way of engaging
with others. Play goes beyond games; it is a mode of being human. We play
games, but we also play with toys, on playgrounds, with technologies and
design. Sicart proposes a theory of play that doesn’t derive from a
particular object or activity but is a portable tool for being—not tied to
objects but brought by people to the complex interactions that form their
daily lives. It is not separated from reality; it is part of it. It is
pleasurable, but not necessarily fun. Play can be dangerous, addictive, and
destructive. Along the way, Sicart considers playfulness, the capacity to
use play outside the context of play; toys, the materialization of
play—instruments but also play pals; playgrounds, play spaces that enable
all kinds of play; beauty, the aesthetics of play through action; political
play—from Maradona's goal against England in the 1986 World Cup to the
hactivist activities of Anonymous; the political, aesthetic, and moral
activity of game design; and why play and computers get along so well.
The Ambiguity of Play Feb 10 2021
Contemporary Homo Ludens Mar 26 2022 "Play allows the fulfilment of one's
dreams, yet also teaches subjugation to the norms governing daily life.
Furthermore, traditional forms of play, transmitted from one generation to
another, guarantee a culture's continuance and perpetuation in time.
Contemporary forms of play integrate a populace, creating a specific
community of laughter which places a high value on individuality and the
ability to lead social games. Play invalidates social divisions, but also
diversifies behaviours through the introduction of changes in the rules,
depending on the age of those engaged. Furthermore, it adapts to the forms
by which social reality is created, as well as that reality's goals, which,
in turn, impart sense and meaning to something which, of its own nature,
seems deprived thereof."
Man, Play, and Games Aug 31 2022 According to Roger Caillois, play is an
occasion of pure waste. In spite of this - or because of it - play
constitutes an essential element of human social and spiritual development.
In this study, the author defines play as a free and voluntary activity that
occurs in a pure space, isolated and protected from the rest of life.

Play from Birth to Twelve Mar 14 2021 In light of recent standards-based
and testing movements, the issue of play in child development has taken on
increased meaning for educational professionals and social scientists. This
third edition of Play From Birth to Twelve offers comprehensive coverage of
what we now know about play and its guiding principles, dynamics, and
importance in early learning. These up-to-date essays, written by some of
the most distinguished experts in the field, help educators, psychologists,
anthropologists, parents, health service personnel, and students explore a
variety of theoretical and practical ideas, such as: all aspects of play,
including historical and diverse perspectives as well as new approaches not
yet covered in the literature how teachers in various classroom situations
set up and guide play to facilitate learning how play is affected by
societal violence, media reportage, technological innovations, and other
contemporary issues play and imagination within the current scope of
educational policies, childrearing methods, educational variations, cultural
differences, and intellectual diversity New chapters in the third edition of
Play From Birth to Twelve cover current and projected future developments in
the field of play, such as executive function, neuroscience, autism, play in
museums, "small world" play, global issues, media, and technology. The book
also suggests ways to support children’s play across different environments
at home, in communities, and within various institutional settings.
The Spirituality of the Christian East Oct 28 2019
Cultures and Traditions of Wordplay and Wordplay Research Mar 02 2020 The
book series is dedicated to the study of the multifaceted dynamics of
wordplay as an interface phenomenon. The contributions aim to bring together
approaches from various disciplines and present case studies on different
communicative settings, inluding everyday language and literary
communication, and thus offer fresh perspectives on wordplay in the context
of linguistic innovation, language contact, and speaker-hearer-interaction.
La collection vise à analyser la diversité de la dynamique du jeu de mots en
tant que phénomène d’interface. Les contributions réunissent les approches
de différentes disciplines et présentent des études de cas de situations de
communication variées, incluant tant le langage quotidien que la
communication littéraire. Ainsi, elles offrent de nouvelles perspectives sur
le jeu de mots dans le contexte de l’innovation linguistique, du contact
linguistique, et de l’interaction locuteur-interlocuteur. Editorial Board:
Salvatore Attardo (Texas A&M University Commerce, USA), Dirk Delabastita
(Université de Namur, Belgium), Dirk Geeraerts (Katholieke Universiteit
Leuven, Belgium), Raymond W. Gibbs (University of California, Santa Cruz,
USA), Alain Rabatel (Université de Lyon 1 /ICAR, UMR 5191, CNRS, Université
Lumière-Lyon 2, ENS-Lyon, France), Monika Schmitz-Emans (Ruhr-Universität
Bochum, Germany), Deirdre Wilson (University College London, UK)
The Creative Gene May 04 2020 Ever since he was a child, Metal Gear Solid
and Death Stranding creator Hideo Kojima was a voracious consumer of movies,
music, and books. They ignited his passion for stories and storytelling, and
the results can be seen in his groundbreaking, iconic video games. Now the
head of independent studio Kojima Productions, Kojima’s enthusiasm for
entertainment media has never waned. This collection of essays explores some
of the inspirations behind one of the titans of the video game industry, and
offers an exclusive insight into one of the brightest minds in pop culture.

-- VIZ Media
Homo Ludens Nov 02 2022 An essential reference for all game designers, this
1938 classic is “a fascinating account of ‘man the player’ and the
contribution of play to civilization” (Harper’s) In this classic evaluation
of play that has become a “must-read” for those in game design, Dutch
philosopher Johan Huizinga defines play as the central activity in
flourishing societies. Like civilization, play requires structure and
participants willing to create within limits. Starting with Plato, Huizinga
traces the contribution of Homo Ludens, or “man the player” through Medieval
Times, the Renaissance, and into our modern civilization. Huizinga defines
play against a rich theoretical background, using cross-cultural examples
from the humanities, business, and politics. Homo Ludens defines play for
generations to come.
Lector Ludens' Nov 21 2021 Michael Scham uses Cervantes's Don Quijote and
Novelas ejemplares as the basis for a wide-ranging exploration of early
modern Spanish views on recreations ranging from cards and dice to hunting,
attending the theater, and reading fiction.
Playful Identities Apr 02 2020 In this publication, eighteen scholars
examine the increasing role of digital media technologies in identity
construction through play. This interdisciplinary collection argues that
present-day play and games are not only appropriate metaphors for capturing
postmodern human identities, but are in fact the means by which people
create their identity.
Homo Ludens as a Comic Character in Selected American Films Nov 29 2019
This book reveals the hitherto critically disregarded ludic elements in
popular American comedy films, building on and expanding the theories
developed by Johan Huizinga in his classic study Homo Ludens (1938) and
Roger Caillois in Les jeux et les hommes (1958). To address the lack of
attention paid to the play principle in film comedy studies, this book
focuses exclusively on the elements typical of play that can be found in
movies. It introduces two new categories describing play: óneiros and
pragma, which allow analysis of how play in comedies is influenced by the
relations between the player and non-players. The text is supplemented by
the use of the author’s drawings, which, because of their analytical and
selective nature, are used as a tool for visual study. The play principle
has a long tradition in American humor and the films examined here were
chosen for their popularity and wide appeal, often acting as vehicles for
Hollywood stars (e.g. Chevy Chase, Dan Aykroyd, Bill Murray, Steve Martin,
Eddie Murphy, Goldie Hawn, Mike Myers, Jackie Chan or Chris Tucker). The
actors’ status allowed the filmmakers to construct situations in which the
protagonists distanced themselves from the fictional situation. It is argued
that the playful detachment from reality, typifying many of the fictional
characters portrayed by actors with star status, is characteristic of the
play principle in film. Another major consideration is the hotly debated
notion of the accomplishment of goals in playful activities, and the book
strongly supports the position that in narratives, play can (but does not
have to) yield important results. The introduction of the categories of
óneiros and pragma in play serves to highlight the complex relation between
playfulness and practicality in the films discussed. Building on a
comprehensive analysis of the ludic elements in selected popular American

comedies, the book makes an important contribution to film studies,
providing a unique perspective through its focus on the concept of homo
ludens as a comic hero.
Individuality and Entanglement Nov 09 2020 A richly transdisciplinary
account of some fundamental characteristics of human societies and behavior
In this book, acclaimed economist Herbert Gintis ranges widely across many
fields—including economics, psychology, anthropology, sociology, moral
philosophy, and biology—to provide a rigorous transdisciplinary explanation
of some fundamental characteristics of human societies and social behavior.
Because such behavior can be understood only through transdisciplinary
research, Gintis argues, Individuality and Entanglement advances the effort
to unify the behavioral sciences by developing a shared analytical
framework—one that bridges research on gene-culture coevolution, the
rational-actor model, game theory, and complexity theory. At the same time,
the book persuasively demonstrates the rich possibilities of such
transdisciplinary work. Everything distinctive about human social life,
Gintis argues, flows from the fact that we construct and then play social
games. Indeed, society itself is a game with rules, and politics is the
arena in which we affirm and change these rules. Individuality is central to
our species because the rules do not change through inexorable macrosocial
forces. Rather, individuals band together to change the rules. Our minds are
also socially entangled, producing behavior that is socially rational,
although it violates the standard rules of individually rational choice.
Finally, a moral sense is essential for playing games with socially
constructed rules. People generally play by the rules, are ashamed when they
break the rules, and are offended when others break the rules, even in
societies that lack laws, government, and jails. Throughout the book, Gintis
shows that it is only by bringing together the behavioral sciences that such
basic aspects of human behavior can be understood.
Life Is a Game Apr 26 2022 What if life is a game? Are you winning? Have
you even decided what 'winning' is? Game design could be defined in many
ways, but here the term is used to denote the practice of creating choices.
Designing a game, in this sense, involves crafting limits, rewards,
incentives, and risks in such a way that the person who interacts with the
game  the player  makes choices that have consequences. Edward Castronova
urges readers to think about the fundamentals of the human condition and
compare them to different games that we all know. In some ways, life is like
an idle game: providing unchallenging distractions that fit easily into a
person's daily routine. In other ways, life is like the game Minesweeper:
You poke in different places to learn about what you don't know, taking care
to avoid big explosions. Or, life is like a role-playing game: You adopt a
persona and speak your part, always seeking adventure. Bringing together
questions relating to diverse fields  such as politics, economics,
sociology and philosophy - Castronova persuades readers to broaden the scope
of game design to answer questions about life's everyday obstacles. The
object of this book is to take seriously the idea that life is a game. The
goal is not to make readers wealthier or healthier. Its goal is to go on a
journey into the human condition, with game design as a guide.
Ritual and Its Consequences Jul 06 2020 Drawing on examples from many
places and times, this work argues for the continuing tension across

historical contexts between movements emphasizing ritual and movements
emphasizing sincerity. It contends that our contemporary age has, at great
risk, downplayed the importance of ritual.
Reshaping Entrepreneurship Education With Strategy and Innovation Sep 27
2019 New small business owners are constantly pressured to play a major role
in the economic growth of their respected nation. However, revitalizing how
individuals think, research, teach, and implement performance strategies to
improve the operations of these small businesses is critical to
entrepreneurial success. Reshaping Entrepreneurship Education With Strategy
and Innovation is an essential reference source that discusses strategies to
overcome performance barriers as well as implementation of effective
entrepreneurial processes based on a wide range of global issues. Featuring
research on topics such as authentic leadership, business ethics, and social
entrepreneurship, this book is ideally designed for entrepreneurs, business
professionals, scholars, researchers, students, and practitioners seeking
coverage on innovative performance operations of small businesses.
Man At Play Apr 14 2021
A Game Design Vocabulary Jul 18 2021 Master the Principles and Vocabulary
of Game Design Why aren’t videogames getting better? Why does it feel like
we’re playing the same games, over and over again? Why aren’t games helping
us transform our lives, like great music, books, and movies do? The problem
is language. We still don’t know how to talk about game design. We can’t
share our visions. We forget what works (and doesn’t). We don’t learn from
history. It’s too hard to improve. The breakthrough starts here. A Game
Design Vocabulary gives us the complete game design framework we desperately
need—whether we create games, study them, review them, or build businesses
on them. Craft amazing experiences. Anna Anthropy and Naomi Clark share
foundational principles, examples, and exercises that help you create great
player experiences…complement intuition with design discipline…and craft
games that succeed brilliantly on every level. Liberate yourself from stale
clichés and genres Tell great stories: go way beyond cutscenes and text
dumps Control the crucial relationships between game “verbs” and “objects”
Wield the full power of development, conflict, climax, and resolution Shape
scenes, pacing, and player choices Deepen context via art, animation, music,
and sound Help players discover, understand, engage, and “talk back” to you
Effectively use resistance and difficulty: the “push and pull” of games
Design holistically: integrate visuals, audio, and controls Communicate a
design vision everyone can understand
Board Games as Media Sep 07 2020 Leading expert Paul Booth explores the
growth in popularity of board games today, and unpacks what it means to read
a board game. What does a game communicate? How do games play us? And how do
we decide which games to play and which are just wastes of cardboard? With
little scholarly research in this still-emerging field, Board Games as Media
underscores the importance of board games in the ever-evolving world of
media.
The Medieval Risk-Reward Society Jun 04 2020 "The Medieval Risk-Reward
Society" offers a study of adventure and love in the European Middle Ages
focused on the poetry of authors such as Marie de France, Chretien de
Troyes, Wolfram von Eschenbach, and Gottfried von Strassburg-showing how a
society based on sacrifice becomes one of wagers and investments. Will

Hasty's sociological approach to medieval courtly literature, informed by
the analytic tools of game theory, reveals the blossoming of a worldview in
which outcomes are uncertain, such that the very self (of a character or an
authorial persona) is contingent on success or failure in possessing the
things it desires-and upon which its social identity and personal happiness
depend. Drawing on a diverse selection of contrasting canonical works
ranging from the "Iliad" to the biblical book of Joshua to High Medieval
German political texts to the writings of Leibniz and Mark Twain, Hasty
enables an appreciation of the distinctive contributions made in antiquity
and the Middle Ages to the medieval emergence of a European society based on
risks and rewards. "The Medieval Risk-Reward Society: Courts, Adventure, and
Love in the European Middle Ages" takes a descriptive approach to the
competitions in religion, politics, and poetry that are constitutive of
medieval culture. Culture is considered always to be "happening, " and to be
happening on the cultural cutting edge as competitions for rewards involving
the element of chance. This study finds adventure and love--the principal
concerns of medieval European romance poetry--to be cultural game changers,
and thereby endeavors to make a humanist contribution to the development of
a cultural game theory. Will Hasty is Professor of German and Medieval and
Early Modern Studies at the University of Florida, Gainesville."
The Art of Game Design Aug 26 2019 Presents over 100 sets of questions, or
different lenses, for viewing a game’s design. Written by one of the world's
top game designers, this book describes the deepest and most fundamental
principles of game design, demonstrating how tactics used in board, card,
and athletic games also work in video games. It provides practical
instruction on creating world-class games that will be played again and
again. New to this edition: many great examples from new VR and AR platforms
as well as examples from modern games such as Uncharted 4 and The Last of
Us, Free to Play games, hybrid games, transformational games, and more.
Deep Play Jun 24 2019 With A Natural History of the Senses, Diane Ackerman
let her free-ranging intellect loose on the natural world. Now in Deep Play
she tackles the realm of creativity, by exploring one of the most essential
aspects of our characters: the abitlity to play. "Deep play" is that more
intensified form of play that puts us in a rapturous mood and awakens the
most creative, sentient, and joyful aspects of our inner selves. As Ackerman
ranges over a panoply of artistic, spiritual, and athletic activities, from
spiritual rapture through extreme sports, we gain a greater sense of what it
means to be "in the moment" and totally, transcendentally human. Keenly
perceived and written with poetic exuberance, Deep Play enlightens us by
revealing the manifold ways we can enhance our lives.
The Education of Little Tree May 16 2021 The Education of Little Tree tells
of a boy orphaned very young, who is adopted by his Cherokee grandmother and
half-Cherokee grandfather in the Appalachian mountains of Tennessee during
the Great Depression. "Little Tree" as his grandparents call him is shown
how to hunt and survive in the mountains, to respect nature in the Cherokee
Way, taking only what is needed, leaving the rest for nature to run its
course. Little Tree also learns the often callous ways of white businessmen
and tax collectors, and how Granpa, in hilarious vignettes, scares them away
from his illegal attempts to enter the cash economy. Granma teaches Little
Tree the joys of reading and education. But when Little Tree is taken away

by whites for schooling, we learn of the cruelty meted out to Indian
children in an attempt to assimilate them and of Little Tree's perception of
the Anglo world and how it differs from the Cherokee Way. A classic of its
era, and an enduring book for all ages, The Education of Little Tree has now
been redesigned for this twenty-fifth anniversary edition.
Metagaming Jan 12 2021 The greatest trick the videogame industry ever
pulled was convincing the world that videogames were games rather than a
medium for making metagames. Elegantly defined as “games about games,”
metagames implicate a diverse range of practices that stray outside the
boundaries and bend the rules: from technical glitches and forbidden
strategies to Renaissance painting, algorithmic trading, professional
sports, and the War on Terror. In Metagaming, Stephanie Boluk and Patrick
LeMieux demonstrate how games always extend beyond the screen, and how
modders, mappers, streamers, spectators, analysts, and artists are changing
the way we play. Metagaming uncovers these alternative histories of play by
exploring the strange experiences and unexpected effects that emerge in, on,
around, and through videogames. Players puzzle through the problems of
perspectival rendering in Portal, perform clandestine acts of electronic
espionage in EVE Online, compete and commentate in Korean StarCraft, and
speedrun The Legend of Zelda in record times (with or without the use of
vision). Companies like Valve attempt to capture the metagame through
international e-sports and online marketplaces while the corporate history
of Super Mario Bros. is undermined by the endless levels of Infinite Mario,
the frustrating pranks of Asshole Mario, and even Super Mario Clouds, a ROM
hack exhibited at the Whitney Museum of American Art. One of the only books
to include original software alongside each chapter, Metagaming transforms
videogames from packaged products into instruments, equipment, tools, and
toys for intervening in the sensory and political economies of everyday
life. And although videogames conflate the creativity, criticality, and
craft of play with the act of consumption, we don’t simply play
videogames—we make metagames.
Trigger Happy Dec 11 2020 The Edge calls Trigger Happy a "seminal piece of
work." For the first time ever, an aficionado with a knowledge of art,
culture, and a real love of gaming takes a critical look at the future of
our videogames, and compares their aesthetic and economic impact on society
to that of film. Thirty years after the invention of the simplest of games,
more videogames are played by adults than children. This revolutionary book
is the first-ever academically worthy and deeply engaging critique of one of
today's most popular forms of play: videogames are on track to supersede
movies as the most innovative form of entertainment in the new century.
Historia Ludens Oct 01 2022 This book aims to further a debate about
aspects of "playing" and "gaming" in connection with history. Reaching out
to academics, professionals and students alike, it pursues a dedicated
interdisciplinary approach. Rather than only focusing on how professionals
could learn from academics in history, the book also ponders the question of
what academics can learn from gaming and playing for their own practice,
such as gamification for teaching, or using "play" as a paradigm for novel
approaches into historical scholarship. "Playing" and "gaming" are thus
understood as a broad cultural phenomenon that cross-pollinates the theory
and practice of history and gaming alike.

Men and Ideas Jan 24 2022 This collection by the distinguished Dutch
historian Johan Huizinga (1872-1945) reflects the theme of its key essay,
The Task of Cultural History," throughout its pages. Huizinga's conception
of cultural history informs both his essays on historiographic questions and
those on such figures as John of Salisbury, Abelard, Joan of Arc, Erasmus,
and Grotius. Originally published in 1984. The Princeton Legacy Library uses
the latest print-on-demand technology to again make available previously outof-print books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University
Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these important books
while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal
of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich
scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton
University Press since its founding in 1905.
Games Aug 07 2020 "Games are a unique art form. The game designer doesn't
just create a world; they create who you will be in that world. They tell
you what abilities to use and what goals to take on. In other words, they
specify a form of agency. Games work in the medium of agency. And to play
them, we take on alternate agencies and submerge ourselves in them. What can
we learn about our own rationality and agency, from thinking about games? We
learn that we have a considerable degree of fluidity with our agency. First,
we have the capacity for a peculiar sort of motivational inversion. For some
of us, winning is not the point. We take on an interest in winning
temporarily, so that we can play the game. Thus, we are capable of taking on
temporary and disposable ends. We can submerge ourselves in alternate
agencies, letting them dominate our consciousness, and then dropping them
the moment the game is over. Games are, then, a way of recording forms of
agency, of encoding them in artifacts. Our games are a library of agencies.
And exploring that library can help us develop our own agency and autonomy.
But this technology can also be used for art. Games can sculpt our practical
activity, for the sake of the beauty of our own actions. Games are part of a
crucial, but overlooked category of art - the process arts. These are the
arts which evoke an activity, and then ask you to appreciate your own
activity. And games are a special place where we can foster beautiful
experiences of our own activity. Because our struggles, in games, can be
designed to fit our capacities. Games can present a harmonious world, where
our abilities fit the task, and where we pursue obvious goals and act under
clear values. Games are a kind of existential balm against the difficult and
exhausting value clarity of the world. But this presents a special danger.
Games can be a fantasy of value clarity. And when that fantasy leaks out
into the world, we can be tempted to oversimplify our enduring values. Then,
the pleasures of games can seduce us away from our autonomy, and reduce our
agency."-The Waning of the Middle Ages Dec 31 2019 “To the world when it was half a
thousand years younger,” Huizinga begins, “the outline of all things seemed
more clearly marked than to us.” Life seemed to consist in extremes—a fierce
religious asceticism and an unrestrained licentiousness, ferocious judicial
punishments and great popular waves of pity and mercy, the most horrible
crimes and the most extravagant acts of saintliness—and everywhere a sea of
tears, for men have never wept so unrestrainedly as in those centuries.
First published in 1924, this brilliant portrait of the life, thought, and

art in France and the Netherlands in the 14th and 15th centuries is our most
trenchant study of that crucial moment in history when the Middle Ages gave
way to the great energy of the Renaissance. From an analysis of the
dominating ideas of the times—those that held the medieval world together,
supported its religion and informed its art and literature—emerges the style
of a whole culture at the extreme limit of its development.
Reading Huizinga Oct 09 2020 Summary: This study by the renowned Dutch
scholar Willem Otterspeer shows the same hallmark passion with which
Huizinga immersed himself in history. For Huizinga, philology was the mother
of all interpretative endeavour, the master skill from which all branches of
humanities originate and to which they all ultimately return. Reading and
writing were both part of a collective ritual that channeled human passion
into beautiful forms, while passion, and how to master it, remained the
fundamental fact of human life. Throughout this analysis of Huizinga's
oeuvre, Otterspeer remains faithful to his main philosophical tenets, in
which contrast and harmony, memory and desire, are the warp and weft of his
work. And again, this is precisely what Otterspeer does. Reading and
writing, passion and detachment, method and mysticism are here combined in a
way that would have delighted Huizinga himself. This book is the English
translation of the original Dutch edition: 'Orde en trouw' (2006).
The Grasshopper May 28 2022 In the mid twentieth century the philosopher
Ludwig Wittgenstein famously asserted that games are indefinable; there are
no common threads that link them all. "Nonsense," says the sensible Bernard
Suits: "playing a game is a voluntary attempt to overcome unnecessary
obstacles." The short book Suits wrote demonstrating precisely that is as
playful as it is insightful, as stimulating as it is delightful. Suits not
only argues that games can be meaningfully defined; he also suggests that
playing games is a central part of the ideal of human existence, so games
belong at the heart of any vision of Utopia. Originally published in 1978,
The Grasshopper is now re-issued with a new introduction by Thomas Hurka and
with additional material (much of it previously unpublished) by the author,
in which he expands on the ideas put forward in The Grasshopper and answers
some questions that have been raised by critics.
Play Anything Oct 21 2021 How filling life with play-whether soccer or lawn
mowing, counting sheep or tossing Angry Birds -- forges a new path for
creativity and joy in our impatient age Life is boring: filled with meetings
and traffic, errands and emails. Nothing we'd ever call fun. But what if
we've gotten fun wrong? In Play Anything, visionary game designer and
philosopher Ian Bogost shows how we can overcome our daily anxiety;
transforming the boring, ordinary world around us into one of endless,
playful possibilities. The key to this playful mindset lies in discovering
the secret truth of fun and games. Play Anything, reveals that games appeal
to us not because they are fun, but because they set limitations. Soccer
wouldn't be soccer if it wasn't composed of two teams of eleven players
using only their feet, heads, and torsos to get a ball into a goal; Tetris
wouldn't be Tetris without falling pieces in characteristic shapes. Such
rules seem needless, arbitrary, and difficult. Yet it is the limitations
that make games enjoyable, just like it's the hard things in life that give
it meaning. Play is what happens when we accept these limitations, narrow
our focus, and, consequently, have fun. Which is also how to live a good

life. Manipulating a soccer ball into a goal is no different than treating
ordinary circumstances- like grocery shopping, lawn mowing, and making
PowerPoints-as sources for meaning and joy. We can "play anything" by
filling our days with attention and discipline, devotion and love for the
world as it really is, beyond our desires and fears. Ranging from Internet
culture to moral philosophy, ancient poetry to modern consumerism, Bogost
shows us how today's chaotic world can only be tamed-and enjoyed-when we
first impose boundaries on ourselves.
Religions in Play Dec 23 2021 Often dismissed as "not serious", the notion
of play has nevertheless been at the centre of classical theories of
religion and ritual (Huizinga, Caillois, Turner, Staal, etc.). What can be
retained of those theories for the contemporary study of religions? Can a
study of "play" or "game" bring new perspectives for the study of religions?
The book deals with the history of games and their relation to religions,
the links between divination and games, the relations between sport and
ritual, the pedagogical functions of games in religious education, and the
interaction between games, media and religions. Richly illustrated, the book
contributes to the study of religions, to ritual, game and media studies,
and addresses an academic as well as a general public. Philippe Bornet, Dr.
Phil., born in 1977, is Lecturer in the Study of Religion at the Faculty of
Lettres of the University of Lausanne, with focus on the history of
interrelations between India and Europe. Maya Burger is Professor of Indian
Studies and History of Religions at the Faculty of Arts of the University of
Lausanne, Department of South Asian Languages and Civilizations.
Gods & Games Feb 22 2022 A deeply thoughtful, deeply irreverent look at the
mythology of play, Gods and Games ties together Joseph Campbell's approach
to myth and religion with Johan Huizinga's view of our species as Homo
ludens — "Man the Game-player" — which suggests that play is a central
aspect of the human spirit and human culture. "A comprehensive and clear
review.... loaded with quotations both pertinent and entertaining that may
be eye-openers both to traditional religionists and readers who may never
have thought about play in a philosophical or religious sense." —Publishers
Weekly
America; a Dutch Historian's Vision, from Afar and Near Jun 16 2021
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